
NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING
THE ANNUAL SHAREHOLDERS MEETING of the Credit Union of Ohio, Inc. will be held 

Monday, March 27, 2017 at 4 PM at 5500 Britton Pkwy. in Hilliard, Ohio

VOTING INSTRUCTIONS

Ballot:   The BALLOT permits you to vote for no more than two (2) candidates for the Board of 
Directors.  YOU MAY VOTE ONLINE, BY PHONE OR BY MAIL.

SUBMITTING YOUR BALLOT
Use any of the voting media to submit your ballot  from January 9, 2017 through March 20, 2017 by 
11:59 PM.  

VOTE ONLINE
To vote online for the candidates of your choice, visit www.cuofohio.org to 
access our secure voting site.  You will be asked to provide your member 
number and the last four digits of your social security number.  When logged in, 
click on the candidates’ names to make your selections.

VOTE BY PHONE
To vote by phone for the candidates of your choice, call (888) 521-0742.  You 
will be asked to provide your member number and the last four digits of your 
social security number.  When logged in, simply speak “yes” or “no” after each 
one to cast your vote.  Your selections are confirmed before the call ends.

VOTE BY MAIL
To vote by mail for the candidates of your choice, call (888) 521-0742.  You 
will be asked to provide your member number and the last four digits of your 
social security number.  When logged in, follow the instructions to receive a 
paper ballot at the address of record in our files.  A postage-paid business reply 
envelope is included for you to return your ballot.



2017 CANDIDATES’ STATEMENTS

Daniel A. Bailey (INCUMBENT)
I have been a Director of the Credit Union of Ohio for three years now, and a member for almost six years, and I 
believe that I have aided the credit union with aligning itself with its principles of Partnership, Reliability, Integrity, 
Dedication and Excellence. This next election cycle I wish to stay on as a board member so that I may continue to 
contribute to these values and improve and strengthen the organization that serves our community.

With my collegiate background in accounting and business administration, and my current position as a Senior 
Business Analyst with the Ohio Public Employees Retirement System (OPERS), I am able to provide a unique 
perspective and contribute to the progress and growth of this not-for-profit financial institution. Additionally, my 
accounting background gives me distinctive insight into various credit union issues, and my current employment as 
a Business Analyst will allow me to suggest improvements to business processes and practices for the betterment of 
the credit union members and the institution.

I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to continue to do this as a board member for the Credit Union of Ohio.

Jonna Saul-Anderson (INCUMBENT)
I am seeking re-election to serve on the Board of Directors of the Credit Union of Ohio. I have been a loyal member 
of this credit union for 35 plus years and was a Volunteer Auditor for the credit union when I first became a member, 
and also have been a dedicated Director on this Board for 15 years.

I have an Associate Degree in Accounting from Columbus State Community College and I continue to update my 
financial education with classes sponsored by the credit union.

In my early work career, for six years, I worked as a Bookkeeper/Supervisor for the State Savings & Loan Financial 
Institution; accounting for and processing daily transactions for our customers.

I worked for 30 years in public service for the OHIO Public Defender Commission in the Fiscal Department paying 
most of the office expenses and processing revenue payments daily. Also, I have worked closely with State Examiners 
during my office’s annual department audits.

I enjoy working in Finance and in Public Service, so now my time is free to commit to serve the Credit Union of OHIO 
members by helping direct the credit union management team. Together we can bring up-to-date financial products 
and services to help with member’s daily financial needs.

I love the credit union, “Member Owned Philosophy,” and encourage all members to use the many financial services 
offered at the credit union to help make your money work as hard for you as you work for it.  Thank you for your vote.

Your mail ballot must be received by 11:59 pm on March 20, 2017.  This ballot is only valid for eleven months from date of the 
delivery from the credit union.   Any material changes may invalidate this ballot.


